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Headteacher’s notes… 
It has been great to see so many wonderful examples of the children’s work this week from across school, including 
letters to Greenpeace, some very complicated number work and lots of enthusiastic participation in PE lessons. It has 
been noticeable that the children have started to get tired more quickly each week but this is understandable as they 
get back into the routines of school and concentrate on their learning. It is evident how much many of them did with 
you whilst the school was closed so thank you for all your hard work.  
 
There is continued speculation about what may happen in the future 
and we are making preparations for remote learning should the need 
arise. Thank you to all those who have completed our survey - we have 
had over 220 responses. Your continued support is much appreciated at 
this time in keeping everyone safe.  
 

Part of our Covid Risk Assessment includes the need to keep windows 
and doors open as much as possible for increased ventilation. We will do this even with the heating on and as the 
weather turns colder so please make sure that the children have appropriate clothing at all times. 
  
Parent Consultations 
A separate letter has been sent home about the consultations which will take place before half term. 
 
School Photographs 
School photographs took place on Thursday 8th October, the proofs will be sent home on Monday 12th October. Please 
place orders for these directly online as we are unable to accept order forms at the office. You may choose to have your 
completed order delivered to the school.   
 
Year 6 Transition to Secondary School – Application Process Closing 31st October 2021 
A reminder for all parents of children in Year 6 that the closing date for secondary school applications for next 
September is 31st October.  Offers will be made on the 1st March 2021. 
 
If any parents are experiencing difficulties with their online accounts, please contact the school office. 
 
Key Stage 1 Reading Diaries 
Please could all Reading Diaries be handed in on Tuesday 13th October so that the teachers can check them before 
Parent Consultations. They will be returned the following week. 
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PTA NEWS 
 
AGM- Thank you to everyone who joined in with our first zoom meeting. It was great to see some new faces and get 
some new ideas talked about. We hope to see you again and many more new faces at our next zoom meeting on the 3rd 
November at 7.30pm. A link will be up nearer to the date. 
 
CHRISTMAS CARDS- The picture, order form and money need to be in today – 9th October 2020. You can drop these off 
at the office and they will be collected today.  
 
From the AGM we are pleased to announce our first event BONKERS ABOUT CONKERS.  
Posters are going up with details of how to enter and what is involved. Please have a look and let’s get bonkers about 
those conkers!!!! 
Please also keep an eye out for more fun ways to help our school out with virtual raffles, virtual pet competitions, non-
uniform days and a few more to come. 
Thank you for all the money so far from our little uniform sale in reception. Please still go and grab some uniform it will 
be there until the end of term. 

 
Thank you 
PTA team 
 


